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Interval Weight Loss
"Rodgrigo Toscano's Collapsible Poetics Theater is a genre-expanding
force to be reckoned with. From polyvocalic pieces for multiple
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readers to 'body-movement poems' to 'simultaneous activities pieces'
to anti-masques and plays, these fourteen texts & scores constitute
one of the most sustained studies of poetic thinking and action to
come in a long time. The question Toscano poses is 'can the poem be
tested any further?' "With a cape, confetti and placard, two players
and Master of Ceremonies conduct their feints and dodges about
concepts of engagement and faith. Has this author been reading the
critical social spatiality of Michel de Certeau? The author has
certainly been reading poetics, from Mikhail Bahktin's radical
linguistics to the controlled clamor of Carla Harryman's dramatic
praxis. The art of play has found a talented proponent." --Marjorie
Welish, 2008 National Poetry Series Judge

For Mothers of Difficult Daughters
The ultimate guide to building confidence in your body, beauty,
clothes and life in an era of toxic social media-driven beauty
standards. “A self-confidence bible that every woman should
read.”—Caroline Dooner, author of The F*ck It Diet Empowering,
insightful, and psychology-driven, Beyond Beautiful is filled with
proven, no-BS strategies for proactive self-care. This stylish and
practical handbook takes a deep-dive into all of the factors that make
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it hard to feel good about yourself, and offers sage answers to tricky
questions, like: • Why do I hate the way I look in pictures? • How can
I stop feeling like a total slob compared to everyone on social media?
• How exactly does this "self-love" thing work? • How do I find the
confidence to use less make up, stop shaving, or wear what I want? •
Is body positivity really the answer? Illustrated with full-color art,
Beyond Beautiful is a much-needed breath of fresh air that will help
you live your best life, know your worth, and stop wasting any more
precious energy and mental space worrying about the way you look.
Praise for Beyond Beautiful “This compact book delves into every
aspect of the body-image problem and sets forth feasible ideas for
accepting one’s physical appearance to enhance confidence and
joy.”—Library Journal (starred review) “Rees’s emboldening message
will surely help any reader struggling with selfconfidence.”—Publishers Weekly

Aeneid
Be a Confident Parent from Day One “Evie and Sarah artfully marry
expert etiquette and parenting advice in a fun, modern, and valuable
way.” ―Heidi Dulebohn, international cultural consultant and etiquette
expert #1 New Release in Children's Studies Social Science Parenting
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doesn’t happen in a bubble, but you wouldn’t know that from other
parenting books. Own this humorous, often irreverent take on what
parenting in public is really like. Real-world advice on embarrassing
moments parents with young kids face every day. When you’re raising
kids, you’re thrown into dilemmas you could never have dreamed up. A
diaper disaster in the middle seat during take-off. Naked baby bath
photos your mother-in-law posts online without permission. An
unexpected gift that leads to a tantrum in front of the gift-giver.
How can you turn these into opportunities to be an A+ parent and
friend, role model, and member of your community? They've done the
research so you don't have to. Authors Sarah Davis, Ed.D., and Evie
Granville, M.Ed., are educators, manners mavens, and creators of a
blog and podcast dedicated to parenting etiquette. Their two families
total six young kids. Modern Manners for Moms & Dads unpacks the
complicated social code for parents of kids ages 0 to 5. Sarah and
Evie help you discover a public parenting style within a unique
framework, analyze your gut reactions to sticky situations, and choose
a course of action that balances the needs of parent, child and
others. Written by and for busy parents, this guide includes parenting
tips, lists, charts, pop quizzes, personal anecdotes, and practical
advice. Also offered is child rearing guidance from real experts on: •
Leading your family with kindness and awareness • Setting a good
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example (and realistic expectations) for little ones • Maintaining
friendships and good communication If you are a fan of etiquette books
like A Kid’s Guide to Manners, Dude That’s Rude, or 365 Manners Kids
Should Know, you’re going to love Modern Manners for Moms & Dads (Kids
0–5).

The Unexpected Joy of Being Single
From the celebrated, award-winning translators of Anna Karenina and
The Brothers Karamazov: a lavish volume of stories by one of the most
influential short fiction writers of all time Anton Chekhov left an
indelible impact on every literary form in which he wrote, but none
more so than short fiction. Now, renowned translators Richard Pevear
and Larissa Volokhonsky give us their renderings of fifty-two Chekhov
stories. These stories, which span the complete arc of his career,
reveal the extraordinary variety and unexpectedness of his work, from
the farcically comic to the darkly complex, showing that there is no
one single type of “Chekhov story.” They are populated by a remarkable
range of characters who come from all parts of Russia and all walks of
life, including landowners, peasants, soldiers, farmers, teachers,
students, hunters, shepherds, mistresses, wives, and children. Taken
together, they demonstrate how Chekhov democratized the form. Included
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in this volume are tales translated into English for the first time,
including “Reading” and “An Educated Blockhead.” Early stories such as
“Joy,” “Anguish,” and “A Little Joke” sit alongside such later works
as “The Siren,” “Big Volodya and Little Volodya,” “In the Cart,” and
“About Love.” In its range, in its narrative artistry, and in its
perceptive probing of the human condition, this collection promises
profound delight.

Ask a Manager
Card games offer loads of fun and one of the best socializing
experiences out there. But picking up winning card strategies is a bit
of a challenge, and though your buddies may think that picking up the
rules of the game is easy, winning is a totally different story. With
Card Games For Dummies, Second Edition, you’ll not only be able to
play the hottest card games around, you can also apply game-winning
strategies and tips to have fun and beat your opponents. Now updated,
this hands-on guide shows you everything you need to know—the basics,
the tricks, and the techniques—to become a master card player, with
expanded coverage on poker as well as online gaming and tournaments.
Soon you will have the card-playing power to: Pin down your opponents
in Texas Hold’em Show off your power in Stud Poker Hit wisely in
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Blackjack Break hearts ruthlessly in Hearts Mix up the night with Gin
and Rummy Build yourself a victory in Bridge Send them fishing in Go
Fish This straightforward, no-nonsense guide features great ways to
improve your game and have more fun, as well as a list of places to
find out more about your favorite game. It also profiles different
variations of each game, making you a player for all seasons!

Fair Ball
MATH IN SOCIETY
A new voice in comics is incisive, funny, and fiercely feminist. "The
mental load. It's incessant, gnawing, exhausting, and
disproportionately falls to women. You know the scene--you're making
dinner, calling the plumber/doctor/mechanic, checking homework and
answering work emails--at the same time. All the while, you are being
peppered with questions by your nearest and dearest 'where are my
shoes?, 'do we have any cheese?'" --Australian Broadcasting Corp on
Emma's comic In her first book of comic strips, Emma reflects on
social and feminist issues by means of simple line drawings,
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dissecting the mental load, ie all that invisible and unpaid
organizing, list-making and planning women do to manage their lives,
and the lives of their family members. Most of us carry some form of
mental load--about our work, household responsibilities, financial
obligations and personal life; but what makes up that burden and how
it's distributed within households and understood in offices is not
always equal or fair. In her strips Emma deals with themes ranging
from maternity leave (it is not a vacation!), domestic violence, the
clitoris, the violence of the medical world on women during
childbirth, and other feminist issues, and she does so in a
straightforward way that is both hilarious and deadly serious.. If
you're not laughing, you're probably crying in recognition. Emma's
comics also address the everyday outrages and absurdities of immigrant
rights, income equality, and police violence. Emma has over 300,000
followers on Facebook, her comics have been. shared 215,000 times, and
have elicited comments from 21,000 internet users. An article about
her in the French magazine L'Express drew 1.8 million views--a record
since the site was created. And her comic has just been picked up by
The Guardian. Many women will recognize themselves in THE MENTAL LOAD,
which is sure to stir a wide ranging, important debate on what it
really means to be a woman today.
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Cards as Weapons
"this locked-room classic as in the best such novels, the solution is
both plausible and surprising. This fair-play gem reinforces the
publisher's raison d'être." Publishers WeeklyIs Breule Manor cursed?
Can a strange incantation predicting the time of death release an
occult spirit to murder time and time again in impossible
circumstances and with no clues? As the terror gets closer, an amateur
detective stumbles across the astonishing solution. Recognised as one
of the great novels of the French Golden Age, the story will grab you,
baffle you and amuse you. Locked Room International translates and
publishes the works of international impossible crime authors past and
present. For information about signed and lettered editions of all
living authors please contact pugmire1@yahoo.com or go to
www.mylri.com.

Questions for Couples Journal
Americans are taught to believe that upward mobility is possible for
anyone who is willing to work hard, regardless of their social status,
yet it is often those from affluent backgrounds who land the best
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jobs. Pedigree takes readers behind the closed doors of top-tier
investment banks, consulting firms, and law firms to reveal the truth
about who really gets hired for the nation's highest-paying entrylevel jobs, who doesn’t, and why. Drawing on scores of in-depth
interviews as well as firsthand observation of hiring practices at
some of America’s most prestigious firms, Lauren Rivera shows how, at
every step of the hiring process, the ways that employers define and
evaluate merit are strongly skewed to favor job applicants from
economically privileged backgrounds. She reveals how decision makers
draw from ideas about talent—what it is, what best signals it, and who
does (and does not) have it—that are deeply rooted in social class.
Displaying the "right stuff" that elite employers are looking for
entails considerable amounts of economic, social, and cultural
resources on the part of the applicants and their parents. Challenging
our most cherished beliefs about college as a great equalizer and the
job market as a level playing field, Pedigree exposes the class biases
built into American notions about the best and the brightest, and
shows how social status plays a significant role in determining who
reaches the top of the economic ladder.

Fair Play
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Life
The first mother-daughter book for mothers, featuring a new Afterword
and a Reading Group Discussion Guide ̧ Do you long for a better
relationship with your daughter? ̧ Do you occasionally feel as though
you have failed as a mother? ̧ Do you blame yourself because your
relationship with your daughter is strained, faltering, or
nonexistent? ̧ Do you feel that the relationship is unchangeable and
that there is no chance that it could become a nurturing and deeply
satisfying friendship? Dr. Charney Herst knows that there is always
more than one side to a story, and in her book, For Mothers of
Difficult Daughters, she uses her twenty-five years of experience as
counselor and group therapist to provide mothers with solutions that
work. In the book she first helps you understand your particular
relationship with your grown daughter--untangling the complex web of
personal history and intense emotion inherent in any mother-daughter
relationship. Then she describes practical, successful, mother-tested
steps you can take to repair this all-important bond.

Card Games For Dummies
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A comprehensive introduction to statistics that teaches the
fundamentals with real-life scenarios, and covers histograms,
quartiles, probability, Bayes' theorem, predictions, approximations,
random samples, and related topics.

The Art of Game Design
A Best Book of 2017: The Guardian (SF and Fantasy), NPR Book
Concierge, Publishers Weekly (SF/F), Library Journal (SF/F), Bustle
(Fiction), Bookish (Best Book to Give), Barnes & Noble (SF and
Fantasy/Alternate Universe Pick). 2018 Locus Award Finalist (First
Novel) CLMP Firecracker Award Winner John W. Campbell Award for Best
New Writer, Finalist Lambda Literary Award Finalist, LGBTQ SF/F/Horror
A Stonewall Book Award Honor Book Included in the American Library
Association's GLBTRT 2019 Over the Rainbow List Included in Hypable's
list of book recommendations related to Captain Marvel "What Solomon
achieves with this debut--the sharpness, the depth, the
precision--puts me in mind of a syringe full of stars. I want to say
about this book, its only imperfection is that it ended. But that
might give the wrong impression: that it is a happy book, a book that
makes a body feel good. It is not a happy book. I love it like I love
food, I love it for what it did to me, I love it for having made me
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feel stronger and more sure in a nightmare world, but it is not a
happy book. It is an antidote to poison. It is inoculation against
pervasive, enduring disease. Like a vaccine, it is briefly painful,
leaves a lingering soreness, but armors you from the inside out."
--NPR "Ghosts are 'the past refusing to be forgot,' says a character
in this assured science-fiction debut. That's certainly the case
aboard the HSS Matilda, a massive spacecraft arranged along the cruel
racial divides of pre-Civil War America." --Toronto Star "This novel
from an exciting new voice follows Aster, who lives in the slums of a
spaceship that is escorting the last survivors of humanity to a
Promised Land--a journey that has taken decades so far. The vessel is
segregated and cruel, and as she tries to escape, she starts
discovering dark connections between her own mother's death and the
fate of the ship's sovereign. Solomon has already been called a
successor to Octavia Butler, rightly so." --Elle UK "In Rivers
Solomon's highly imaginative sci-fi novel An Unkindness of Ghosts,
eccentric Aster was born into slavery on--and is trying to escape
from--a brutally segregated spaceship that for generations has been
trying to escort the last humans from a dying planet to a Promised
Land. When she discovers clues about the circumstances of her mother's
death, she also comes closer to disturbing truths about the ship and
its journey." --Buzzfeed "Rivers Solomon's debut science fiction novel
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is cunning, dark, and unapologetic; atmospheric and visceral; the kind
of story that pulls you in and doesn't let go. Aboard the HSS Matilda,
a spaceship in the future, Solomon and her characters deftly tackle
race, identity, sexuality, gender, poverty, and discrimination, all
with thoughtful insight and thrilling intensity. This is a difficult
work that pays off; the rare kind of book that stays with you for
years. You should read it now--I plan to read it again." --Shondaland
Aster has little to offer folks in the way of rebuttal when they call
her ogre and freak. She's used to the names; she only wishes there was
more truth to them. If she were truly a monster, she'd be powerful
enough to tear down the walls around her until nothing remains of her
world. Aster lives in the lowdeck slums of the HSS Matilda, a space
vessel organized much like the antebellum South. For generations,
Matilda has ferried the last of humanity to a mythical Promised Land.
On its way, the ship's leaders have imposed harsh moral restrictions
and deep indignities on dark-skinned sharecroppers like Aster.
Embroiled in a grudge with a brutal overseer, Aster learns there may
be a way to improve her lot--if she's willing to sow the seeds of
civil war.

The Everything Tabletop Games Book
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Tabletop and board games aren’t just for rainy days or awkward family
events anymore. As the game industry grows, people of all ages are
jumping to play “the original social network.” In our ever-increasing
technological world, playing old-school games is a welcome retreat
from the overexposure to Instagram, Twitter, Facebook, and the rest of
social media. Over the past few years, board games have become the hot
new hobby. Instead of friends sitting around the same table and
staring at their phones, they are now either working with or against
each other. Millions upon millions of new fans have begun to join
their friends in real life for a fun game of Pandemic, 7 Wonders, or
Ticket to Ride. The Everything Tabletop Games Book shows how to play
some of the best tabletop games in the world, from classic strategy
games like Settlers of Catan to great new games like Gloomhaven.
Throughout the book, you’ll learn the different genres of tabletop and
board games; how to play each game; rules and strategies to help you
win; and even where to play online—including new expansions to keep
your favorite games fresh and exciting. So gather up some friends,
pick a game from this book, and start playing! You’ll be having a
blast in no time.

Fair Play
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Game of Queens
"Derek is juggling finals and a baseball tournament during the last
few weeks of school, but when his friend Dave starts ignoring him,
Derek's perfect summer starts to look less fun"--

Fairplay
The author--tapped by Reese Witherspoon's Hello Sunshine as the expert
on this topic for a new generation of women--offers a revolutionary,
real-world solution to the problem of unpaid, invisible work that
women have shouldered for too long. too long.

Fair Play
Deck the Halls
"This book begins by pushing back on the kind of rote routines that
lack opportunities for reasoning (like the calendar) that teachers
often use in early childhood and primary classrooms. Instead, the
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author offers innovations on old routines and some new routines that
encourage reasoning, argumentation, and the development of important
math ideas. She focuses on using math routines in playful ways with
your children. See chapter titles for the different routines featured
in the book"--

Fair Game
From the bestselling author of It Happened at the Fair comes a
historical love story about a lady doctor and a Texas Ranger who meet
at the 1893 Chicago World’s Fair. Saddled with a man’s name, Billy
Jack Tate makes no apologies for taking on a man’s profession. As a
doctor at the 1893 Chicago World’s Fair, she is one step closer to
having her very own medical practice—until Hunter Scott asks her to
give it all up to become his wife. Hunter is one of the elite—a Texas
ranger and World’s Fair guard specifically chosen for his height,
physique, character, and skill. Hailed as the toughest man west of any
place east, he has no patience for big cities and women who think they
belong anywhere but home. Despite their differences of opinion, Hunter
and Billie find a growing attraction until Hunter discovers an
abandoned baby in the corner of a White City exhibit. He and Billy
team up to make sure this foundling isn’t left in the slums of
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Chicago. As they fight for the underprivileged children in the
Nineteenth Ward, an entire playground movement is birthed. But when
the fair comes to an end, one of them will have to give up their
dream. Will Billy exchange her doctor’s shingle for the domesticated
role of a southern wife, or will Hunter abandon the wide open spaces
of home for a life in the “gray city,” a woman who insists on being
the wage earner, and a group of ragamuffins who need more than one
breathing space?

Death Out of Nowhere
* 'This refreshing, unusual book needs to exist. A culture shift which
repositions a single person as someone who is relationship-free,
complete, and not lacking is long overdue.' - The i * Having a secret
single freak-out? Feeling the red, heart-shaped urgency intensify as
the years roll on by? Oh hi! You're in the right place. Over half of
Brits aged 25-44 are now single. It's become the norm to remain solo
until much later in life, given the average marriage ages of 35
(women) and 38 (men). Many of us are choosing never to marry at all.
But society, films, song lyrics and our parents are adamant that a
happy ending has to be couple-shaped. That we're incomplete without an
'other half'*, like a bisected panto pony. Cue: single sorrow. Dating
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like it's a job. Spending half our lives waiting for somebody-we-fancy
to text us back. Feeling haunted by the terms 'spinster' or 'confirmed
bachelor.' Catherine Gray took a whole year off dating to find single
satisfaction. She lifted the lid on the reasons behind the global
single revolution, explored the bizarre ways cultures single-shame,
detached from 'all the good ones are gone!' panic and debunked the
myth that married people are much happier. Let's start the reverse
brainwash, in order to locate - and luxuriate in - single happiness.
Are you in? *Spoiler: you're already whole PRAISE FOR CATHERINE GRAY'S
WRITING: "Fascinating." Bryony Gordon. "Not remotely preachy." The
Times "Jaunty, shrewd and convincing." The Telegraph "Admirably
honest, light, bubbly and remarkably rarely annoying." The Guardian
"Truthful, modern and real." Stylist "Brave, witty and brilliantly
written." Marie Claire "Haunting, admirable and enlightening." The
Pool

Introduction to Probability
Learn to love yourself and your body with this interactive body
positivity book from plus-sized style and beauty blogger and
influencer Katie Sturino. Katie Sturino doesn't care what anyone
thinks of her; she only cares that she's happy and comfortable with
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herself. Body positivity and size inclusivity is still a relatively
new phenomenon, but Sturino has been at the front of the pack for many
years, working to change the narrative around modern beauty standards
with her blog, Instagram, podcast, and her own beauty brand. With
Megababe, an illustrated guide-meets-workbook, Sturino not only
personifies the empowered female role model she never had in her youth
but also teaches you how to become that driving force for yourself.
Her message focuses on body positivity, self-acceptance, and
vanquishing bad body image BS so you can free up space in your brain
for creative and productive energy. Complete with affirmations,
introspective reflections, and actionable takeaways, as well as space
to answer prompts and jot down feelings and inspirations, Megababe
encourages you to spend less time thinking about how you look and what
you ate and more time discovering your inner fierceness.

The Mental Load
Playing with a Full Deck
Sharon Meers and Joanna Strober are professionals, wives, and mothers.
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They understand the challenges and rewards of two-career households.
They also know that families thrive not in spite of working mothers
but because of them. You can have a great career, a great marriage,
and be a great mother. The key is tapping into your best resource and
most powerful ally—the man you married. After interviewing hundreds of
parents and employers, surveying more than a thousand working mothers,
and combing through the latest government and social science research,
the authors have discovered that kids, husbands, and wives all reap
huge benefits when couples commit to share equally as breadwinners and
caregivers. Mothers work without guilt, fathers bond with their kids,
and children blossom with the attention of two involved parents. The
starting point? An attitude shift that puts you on the road to
50/50—plus the positive step-by-step advice in this book. From “baby
boot camp” for new dads to exactly what to say when negotiating a
leave with the boss, this savvy book offers fresh ideas to today’s
families offering encouragement, hope, and confidence to any woman who
has ever questioned her choices regarding work and family.

Sports-Related Concussions in Youth
400 revealing questions for couples that spark conversation and help
you grow closer Ready to take your relationship to the next level?
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Questions for Couples is a guide to spending quality time connecting
with your partner and cultivating conversations that are both
meaningful and fun--anytime, anywhere. Whether you're celebrating 30
days or 30 years, Questions for Couples provides the perfect place to
dive deep and learn more about each other's passions, dreams, and
relationship goals. It'll also help you explore your memories, your
values, and how to create a fulfilling life together that you'll both
cherish. This activity journal with questions for couples includes:
400 questions--Browse hundreds of thoughtful prompts to find ones that
suit your mood, including telling topics like Your Relationship, Goals
and Dreams, and Just for Fun. Flexible format--These open-ended,
unnumbered questions for couples can be tackled any way you like--and
there's equal space for both of you to record your responses. Makes a
great gift--Share the lasting rewards of more profound love, deeper
understanding, and connection with your partner. Questions for Couples
is a fun, flexible way to learn more about your partner--and your
relationship.

Beyond Beautiful
Anyone can master the fundamentals of game design - no technological
expertise is necessary. The Art of Game Design: A Book of Lenses shows
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that the same basic principles of psychology that work for board
games, card games and athletic games also are the keys to making topquality videogames. Good game design happens when you view your game
from many different perspectives, or lenses. While touring through the
unusual territory that is game design, this book gives the reader one
hundred of these lenses - one hundred sets of insightful questions to
ask yourself that will help make your game better. These lenses are
gathered from fields as diverse as psychology, architecture, music,
visual design, film, software engineering, theme park design,
mathematics, writing, puzzle design, and anthropology. Anyone who
reads this book will be inspired to become a better game designer and will understand how to do it.

An Unkindness of Ghosts
In July 1900, hapless insurance investigator Harry Reese travels to
Buffalo to look into a suspicious fire. But when Harry uncovers a
smuggling ring, the case morphs into something more sinister, and he’s
faced with a new set of questions. What’s become of the notorious
ringleader? And was the missing Charles Elwell killed for the
insurance money? Or is he alive and sharing in the proceeds? To find
the answers, Harry travels to Canada and back in the company of a
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political boss’s conniving stooge and a curious young woman who seems
to be conducting an investigation of her own. It’s a byzantine
odyssey, during which Harry can never be sure of anyone’s loyalties,
least of all those who’ve hired him. For more information on the
series, please visit: http://www.HarryReeseMysteries.com/ keywords:
mystery, humorous mystery, cozy mystery, funny mystery, historical
mystery, Harry Reese Mystery, 1900, Washington, DC, P.G. Wodehouse,
parody, Edmund Crispin, Nick and Nora, Wodehouse mystery

Pedigree
Body Talk
Ever gone on a diet but ended up heavier than when you started? It's
not your fault. As Dr. Nick Fuller, one of Australia's leading obesity
researchers, has discovered, we're all tuned to a set body weight--a
weight range that the body feels most comfortable being. When you take
your body out of that comfort zone, it will work back towards its
starting point as a defense mechanism. In The Interval Approach, Dr
Fuller explains how you can trick your body into believing it's at its
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new set point so that you not only become slimmer but stay that way.
And the good news is that you don't need to starve yourself to do this
or go on any fad diet. In fact, following the next fad diet will only
make the problem worse and you will end up dieting yourself fat.
Containing meal plans, mouth-watering recipes and tips on
organization, The Interval Approach details how Dr. Fuller has helped
hundreds of his patients lose weight and keep it off using this
method--and how you can too. It's simple, based on the latest
scientific findings and effective. So, if you've tried every diet
under the sun and are still watching those scales go up, then you need
to stop now and read this book. You have nothing to lose but the
weight.

Getting to 50/50
This text is designed for an introductory probability course at the
university level for sophomores, juniors, and seniors in mathematics,
physical and social sciences, engineering, and computer science. It
presents a thorough treatment of ideas and techniques necessary for a
firm understanding of the subject. The text is also recommended for
use in discrete probability courses. The material is organized so that
the discrete and continuous probability discussions are presented in a
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separate, but parallel, manner. This organization does not emphasize
an overly rigorous or formal view of probability and therefore offers
some strong pedagogical value. Hence, the discrete discussions can
sometimes serve to motivate the more abstract continuous probability
discussions. Features: Key ideas are developed in a somewhat leisurely
style, providing a variety of interesting applications to probability
and showing some nonintuitive ideas. Over 600 exercises provide the
opportunity for practicing skills and developing a sound understanding
of ideas. Numerous historical comments deal with the development of
discrete probability. The text includes many computer programs that
illustrate the algorithms or the methods of computation for important
problems. The book is a beautiful introduction to probability theory
at the beginning level. The book contains a lot of examples and an
easy development of theory without any sacrifice of rigor, keeping the
abstraction to a minimal level. It is indeed a valuable addition to
the study of probability theory. --Zentralblatt MATH

Fifty-Two Stories
Developed from celebrated Harvard statistics lectures, Introduction to
Probability provides essential language and tools for understanding
statistics, randomness, and uncertainty. The book explores a wide
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variety of applications and examples, ranging from coincidences and
paradoxes to Google PageRank and Markov chain Monte Carlo (MCMC).
Additional application areas explored include genetics, medicine,
computer science, and information theory. The print book version
includes a code that provides free access to an eBook version. The
authors present the material in an accessible style and motivate
concepts using real-world examples. Throughout, they use stories to
uncover connections between the fundamental distributions in
statistics and conditioning to reduce complicated problems to
manageable pieces. The book includes many intuitive explanations,
diagrams, and practice problems. Each chapter ends with a section
showing how to perform relevant simulations and calculations in R, a
free statistical software environment.

The Rime of the Ancient Mariner
In the past decade, few subjects at the intersection of medicine and
sports have generated as much public interest as sports-related
concussions - especially among youth. Despite growing awareness of
sports-related concussions and campaigns to educate athletes, coaches,
physicians, and parents of young athletes about concussion recognition
and management, confusion and controversy persist in many areas.
Page 27/36

Free Copy PDF The Fair Play Deck A Couples Conversation Deck For
Prioritizing Whats Important
Currently, diagnosis is based primarily on the symptoms reported by
the individual rather than on objective diagnostic markers, and there
is little empirical evidence for the optimal degree and duration of
physical rest needed to promote recovery or the best timing and
approach for returning to full physical activity. Sports-Related
Concussions in Youth: Improving the Science, Changing the Culture
reviews the science of sports-related concussions in youth from
elementary school through young adulthood, as well as in military
personnel and their dependents. This report recommends actions that
can be taken by a range of audiences - including research funding
agencies, legislatures, state and school superintendents and athletic
directors, military organizations, and equipment manufacturers, as
well as youth who participate in sports and their parents - to improve
what is known about concussions and to reduce their occurrence. SportsRelated Concussions in Youth finds that while some studies provide
useful information, much remains unknown about the extent of
concussions in youth; how to diagnose, manage, and prevent
concussions; and the short- and long-term consequences of concussions
as well as repetitive head impacts that do not result in concussion
symptoms. The culture of sports negatively influences athletes' selfreporting of concussion symptoms and their adherence to return-to-play
guidance. Athletes, their teammates, and, in some cases, coaches and
Page 28/36

Free Copy PDF The Fair Play Deck A Couples Conversation Deck For
Prioritizing Whats Important
parents may not fully appreciate the health threats posed by
concussions. Similarly, military recruits are immersed in a culture
that includes devotion to duty and service before self, and the
critical nature of concussions may often go unheeded. According to
Sports-Related Concussions in Youth, if the youth sports community can
adopt the belief that concussions are serious injuries and emphasize
care for players with concussions until they are fully recovered, then
the culture in which these athletes perform and compete will become
much safer. Improving understanding of the extent, causes, effects,
and prevention of sports-related concussions is vitally important for
the health and well-being of youth athletes. The findings and
recommendations in this report set a direction for research to reach
this goal.

Happy (and other ridiculous aspirations)
When your boyfriend bets YOU in a poker game, you better know when to
run Bad enough Jade Frost’s boyfriend drags her to a boring poker
game. Even worse that he actually threw her into the betting pot
during an intense roundand lost. Talk about the perfect excuse for
Jade to make him her ex-boyfriend. Now she supposedly belongs to the
ultra rich, extremely gorgeous Shep Prescott. He could have anything
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he wants yet he seems to be in hot pursuit of her. No matter how rude,
how snarky, how impossible she acts, it doesn’t stop him. More like
her horrible behavior seems to make him want her more. When she finds
herself starting to fall for him, Jade’s confused. There’s more to
Shep than the carefree rich charmer he portrays. No way could he want
a serious relationship with heror could he?

Always a Cold Deck
Each of the 50 cards in this conversation deck is printed with two
reading-themed questions (100 questions total). Some invoke books that
are tied to memories (name your favorite childhood picture book);
others prompt you to choose ideal reading material for a hypothetical
situation (if you were stranded on a desert island, what book would
you want with you?). Some of them aim to get people comparing their
favorite (and not-so-favorite) characters or authors, and others
engage in popular debates amongst readers (name a movie adaptation you
liked and defend your choice). Created to give readers of all
persuasions an excuse to talk about books, ideas, and life itself,
this deck is a great addition to any booklover’s shelf.
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Collapsible Poetics Theater
Modern Manners for Moms & Dads
Keith Richards' once-in-a-generation memoir recounts one of the most
eventful, influential and closely watched lives of modern times. No
other major rock band has been creating music and magic together so
continuously. They recorded some of the most enduring songs of our
times including 'Satisfaction', 'Jumping Jack Flash', 'Honky Tonk
Woman' and 'Start Me Up', written by Keith and his writing partner and
Stones vocalist Mick Jagger. Born in Dartford in Kent in December 1943
in the same cottage hospital as Jagger had been delivered five months
earlier, Keith's personal roots were in the south of England. But his
musical roots were in R&B and it was this that brought him together
with Mick, Charlie Watts, Bill Wyman and Brian Jones. From the first
tiny club gigs where there was barely room to shake and rattle, never
mind roll, the band soon gravitated to huge international stadiums
with its groundbreakingly dramatic act. This is the story of The
Greatest Rock n' Roll Band in the world as only Keith can tell it. He
describes not only how the music evolved but supplies the truth and
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context to the tales of sex, drugs, guns, more drugs and of course
rock n'roll and the timeless music that have helped define the band's
international reputation.

Introduction to Probability
'I'm a HUGE fan of Alison Green's "Ask a Manager" column. This book is
even better' Robert Sutton, author of The No Asshole Rule and The
Asshole Survival Guide 'Ask A Manager is the book I wish I'd had in my
desk drawer when I was starting out (or even, let's be honest, fifteen
years in)' - Sarah Knight, New York Times bestselling author of The
Life-Changing Magic of Not Giving a F*ck A witty, practical guide to
navigating 200 difficult professional conversations Ten years as a
workplace advice columnist has taught Alison Green that people avoid
awkward conversations in the office because they don't know what to
say. Thankfully, Alison does. In this incredibly helpful book, she
takes on the tough discussions you may need to have during your
career. You'll learn what to say when: · colleagues push their work on
you - then take credit for it · you accidentally trash-talk someone in
an email and hit 'reply all' · you're being micromanaged - or not
being managed at all · your boss seems unhappy with your work · you
got too drunk at the Christmas party With sharp, sage advice and
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candid letters from real-life readers, Ask a Manager will help you
successfully navigate the stormy seas of office life.

Head First Statistics
A tongue-in-cheek look at the newest method of self-defense details
the history of card-throwing, exercises to improve your throwing
ability, and fantastic stunts

Lit Chat
Porcupine and his friends are back, singing "Deck the Halls!" Join
Canada's favourite porcupine for a hilarious Christmas Eve party!
Loons, beavers, moose and more appear, decorating, wrapping girfts,
and of course, eating holiday goodies . . . until the big surprise is
unveiled! Helaine Becker and Werner Zimmermann create even more
Christmas merriment and mayhem in this companion to the bestselling A
Porcupine in a Pine Tree and Dashing Through the Snow. Come sing along
with this sturdy board book edition!

Early Childhood Math Routines
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‘Thank god for Turia! She is an absolute rock star. I’m stoked to be
in the world at the same time as her’. Celeste Barber Thousands of
people have told me the one thing they’re searching for in life is
happiness. So, I set out on a dragon-free quest to prove if ‘happy’
is, actually, an attainable goal, and not just a ridiculous
aspiration. In this book, with her characteristic humour and gutsy
intelligence,* Turia Pitt goes on a quest to answer the question, Is
it possible to be happier? What does she discover on her journey?
Well, look, that’s why we want you to buy the bloody book, but we can
tell you that it entails, among other things, practising gratitude,
working on kindness, self-love, strengthening your relationships and
accepting the hard times and bad days. Turia unpacks all of the above
with easy-to-implement tips and strategies, hilarious insights into
her own life and relationships, and introduces us to some of the
world’s most fabulous people along the way, including Leigh Sales,
Scott Pape, Zoë Foster Blake, Maria Forleo and Mick Fanning. *She made
us say that.
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